
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Paris, June 25, 2022 

 

Invitation for your IT and Computer Science students to attend the International Week at your partner 

institution, Efrei Paris 

 

 
Dear Sir or Madam, 

We are members of iWeek, a student association of Efrei, an IT engineering school, based in Paris, France, and a 

partner of your institution. For the last 20 years, our association has been contributing to the internationalization 

of the student community by organizing short international programs for the IT and Computer Science students at our 

partner universities.  

This year, the Efrei Paris iWeek program will take place from Saturday October 8th to Saturday October 15th ,2022, 

coinciding with the celebration of Erasmus Program (Erasmus Days). As Efrei has a network of over 35 Europeans partners 

in more than 20 countries, our iWeek program is a great opportunity for IT students from all around Europe to meet 

each other, to discover Paris, our campus and to meet students and faculty from Efrei Paris. 

During that week, participating students will have the opportunity to socialize with French students and faculty, present 

their home university to Efrei students, visit Paris, and get a taste for the study abroad lifestyle. 

The total cost of this program for the participants is only 90€ for the entire week. Participating students will also have to 

cover for their international transportation and travel insurance. 

During the week, participants will be hosted for free in the homes of Efrei students and our association will provide all 

the following services for free: airport pick up, local transportation and sightseeing fees as well as all meals. 

We encourage participating students to bring brochures and goodies from their home university as well as 

cultural specialties from their country to present his/her university and country to local students during the Erasmus 

Days which will take place on our campus on October 13th.  

IT and Computer Science students from your institution can apply online here: https://i-week.fr/ until the 28th of 

August 2022. The number of participants being limited, the iWeek organizing team will select the candidates 

and confirm participation by the end of January. Usually, we cannot welcome more than one student per partner 

university. If you wish to select yourself the candidate from your institution, please advise us by email. 

For further information, you can visit our Facebook page iWeek Efrei. You can also email us at: contact@i-week.fr, or 

at julie.monnot@i-week.fr. 

Thank you for sharing this information and the program poster with the students in IT, Computer Science or related 

disciplines. We would also be very grateful if you could transfer this message to anyone you think would be in position 

to advertise our program to your IT students. We look forward to welcoming your students in Paris. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

The iWeek Team. 
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